
I live in Congressional District 3 near Sandy Oregon. 
 
I support Legislature House Plan C with one major change. The plan violates criteria to 
not split up communities or public and local governmental boundaries. The City of 
Sandy should remain entirely in District 52. Sandy is a vital part of the Sandy River 
valley community, from the City of Sandy to Timberline, and includes many cooperative 
programs like the Public Libraries. This plan also splits the Oregon Trail School district 
which also violates redistricting criteria. The population addition with adding the City of 
Sandy to District 52 in this plan can be compensated by removing the City of The Dalles 
or unincorporated communities on the west or south side of District 52. 
 
I support Plan A Congressional District map. 

Mark W Rogers 

 

 


